LaTanya Fisher

From:

Matt Rodriguez

Sent:

Wednesday, January 9, 2019 5:14 PM

To:

LaTanya Fisher Reina Schwartz

Cc: Subject:

FW: Contra Costa College Food and Wine Event

Categories:

STAFF REPORT

LT:

Here is the sponsorship request for the CC College. Please process for 2/4 CC meeting.

Sincerely,

Matt

Matt Rodriguez, City Manager City of San Pablo 13831 San Pablo Avenue, Bldg.#1 San Pablo, CA 94806 510.215.3016 (Direct) | Main (3000) 510.215-3011 | Fax

Email: MattR@sanpabloca.gov Website: www.sanpabloca.gov



From: Chau, Wing Man [mailto:WChau@contracosta.edu]

Sent: Wednesday, January 2, 2019 1:50 PM
To: Matt Rodriguez < MattR@sanpabloca.gov >
Subject: Contra Costa College Food and Wine Event

Dear Matt,

The Contra Costa College Culinary Arts Department will be hosting its Twelfth Annual Food and Wine Event at the Fireside Hall on Sunday, April 28, 2019. I am writing to ask you to contribute to the Culinary Arts Program by participating as a vendor, sponsor or donor.

The Culinary Arts Department is one of several financially independent vocational programs at Contra Costa College committed to educating students. Monies raised by the Food and Wine Event provide additional funding necessary for our comprehensive program of study. Some of the funds raised are especially designated for culinary scholarships to study abroad. Last year's fundraising efforts provided scholarships that allowed ten students to travel to Italy for a two-week culinary instructional experience. Students traveled to various regions of Italy to learn about its history and culture while also having daily opportunities to engage in hands-on cooking experiences.

Your participation in this year's Food and Wine Event will greatly affect the quality of our students' educational experiences. Your contribution will provide many of our students with new opportunities that will benefit their education, training and employment potential.

I appreciate any donation you can provide to support our students in their educational and culinary training endeavors. If you have questions or would like to make arrangements for a VIP table at the event, please contact Angel Chau, Instructional Assistant of the Culinary Arts Department. culinaryarts@contracosta.edu, 510-215-3878.

Sincerely,

Nader Sharkes Department Chair

Contra Costa College 2600 Mission Bell Drive San Pablo, CA 94806 www.contracosta.edu